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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- Tree trimming and removal in
Bloomingdale Township on CR 380 from the
Columbia Township Line to CR 665 will
begin in December, as weather and
contractor schedule allows. 

- CR 681 from M-51 to CR 352 in Hamilton
Township will have trees trimmed and
removed beginning in December, pending
contractor availability and weather. 

- The engineering department is working on
creating estimates for projects as requested
by Townships in the 2022 Road Planning
Form.

Miscell aneous
Update

- We have not yet received 2022 Road Planning
Forms from Almena, Bangor, Bloomingdale,
Geneva, Lawrence, Pine Grove, Porter, and
Waverly Townships. As a reminder, these are due
no later than December 31st. Forms can be found
on our website at vbcrc.org/townshipliaison
or email alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org for a
township-specific copy. 

- VBCRC is taking full advantage of the nice
weather this week and we have three tree crews
out working in Bangor, Decatur, and Waverly
Townships. 

- Roadside mowing on the Primary System is
almost complete – only Waverly, Lawrence, and
Hartford remain. 

- Crews are continuing to work on shoulders and
trimming in preparation for plowing season. 

- The stump grinding crew is working on logged
requests for removals across the county. 

- Graders are working in Almena, Geneva, and
Lawrence. 

Loader Removing a burned out tree
trunk in Paw Paw Township


